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Dear Parents / Carers,

As you know, the children have been involved in a business project this year. They have
worked so incredibly hard to design, produce and market environmentally friendly bags.
We are just about to start printing our bags and they will be available to buy soon.

The children are very excited to have the opportunity to sell their product at
Knaresborough Market on Wednesday 4" December. They will also be selling the bags on
various days after school and at the Nativity on Tuesday 17" December. The children
would like to donate all the profits from this business venture to an Eco charity — we are
still deciding which charity this will be.

We would be so grateful if any parents, grandparents or friends felt that they might be able
to sell some of these bags in their place of work. If you feel that you may be able to help
the children with this, do speak to either of us at the beginning or the end of the day — or
send a letter in with your child. We can arrange to give you some bags to take away. We
will be selling the bags for £3.99 for 1 and £6.00 for 2.

Many thanks for all your support — we are so proud of how the children have thrown
themselves into this project and how they have embraced the opportunities the business
has provided. Now it is our turn to support them and ensure that their business is a
success enabling them to make a donation to a charity that means so much to them.

The children would also like to invite you, grandparents and any friends of the school, to
an exhibition of their work on Wednesday 18" December from 2.30 — 4.00pm. The children
will have the opportunity to share their learning journey with you, showing you how they
created their business - designing, researching and making their bags. The children would
absolutely love to see you there!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Constable and Miss Cornelius

Teaching School Alliance




